_BICENTENNIAL QUILT — Edith Prince, chairwoman of the Santa
Cruz City Bicentennial Quilt, holds up the square she made depicting
a Spanish dancer. Wornen who made the quilt squares were honored
at a tea this past week at Harvey West Clubhouse. Most of the
completed squares were on view. The quilting will be completed in
time for it to be displayed at the Santa Cruz Museum on July 4, 1976.
Hostess for the tea was Diane Folven of the city parks and recreation
department which is sponsoring the quilt project. DEC 9 1975



